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	NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


Notice is hereby given that the Hyrum City Council of Hyrum, City, Utah will hold a public hearing Thursday, June 15, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. in the Hyrum City Council Chambers, 60 West Main, Hyrum. The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comments regarding Hyrum City’s Storm Water Management Plan.  
Copies of the Storm Water Management Plan are available at the Hyrum City Office, 60 West Main, Hyrum, weekdays between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., and on the City’s website at www.hyrumcity.org.





________________________________  






Stephanie Fricke






City Recorder

Published in the Herald Journal on May 30, 2023.

Posted:
State Public Notice Website;
Hyrum City Website; and

Ridleys Grocery Store, Hyrum City Office, Senior Center, and Library, Hyrum Chevron, Cache Valley Bank, Manning Short Stop on May 26, 2023
